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The ASVAB’s will be given on Saturday ~ November 18, 2017. Doors 

will open at 7:45 A.M. Please arrive by 8:00 A.M. so that testing can begin 

promptly. Late arrivals will not be permitted to test.  
 

 

 If you reconsider and decide not to take the test, please tell your 

counselor so that your name is removed from the testing list. There is no cost to 

take the ASVAB. 
 

 

 On the morning of the 18th, please report directly to the Multi-Purpose 

Room (Rm. 213) for testing. You will be seated alphabetically for testing, so 

look for your name on a testing table and sit there. 
 

 

 Come well rested and fed: ready to concentrate and do your best! 

 

 

 Dress in layers. The MPR can either be hot or cold and consequently 

you may be seated where it is drafty.  
 

 

The test should be over between 11 and 11:30 A.M. (It could take until 

noon, depending on how promptly you start and whether or not breaks are 

given.) Please make your work and afternoon plans accordingly.  
 

 

 Remember that you will need to come to the interpretation session that 

will be held during school at some point in December or January in order to 

obtain maximum benefit from this test. In addition, presence at the 

interpretation session and completion of a work sheet regarding the results is 

mandatory if you want to use the ASVAB testing as a component for your 

Senior Portfolio. 
 

 

 


